

Investing in rural people Investir dans les populations rurales Invertir en la población rural الاستثمار في السكان الريفيين

08 September 2020

Third session of the Consultation on the Twelfth Replenishment of IFAD's Resources

19-21 October 2020

Distinguished Governor,

I have the honour, on behalf of President Gilbert F. Houngbo, to invite Members to the third session of the Twelfth Replenishment of IFAD's Resources (IFAD12), which will take place on 19–21 October. To accommodate participants from different time zones, the meeting, which will be held virtually, will take place each day from 1.00 to 4.30 p.m. Central European Time (CET).

The provisional agenda and information paper on logistical arrangements will be made available on both the IFAD Member States Interactive Platform (https://webapps.ifad.org/members/repl/12/3) and IFAD's public website (www.ifad.org). You are kindly requested to check the platform or the website periodically.

Additionally, prior to the session, the Chair will hold meetings with representatives from the three Lists. As such, you are cordially invited to the respective meetings, which are scheduled on **Thursday**, **15 October**, at the following times (CET):

List C: 2.30-3.15 p.m.
List B: 3.30-4.15 p.m.
List A: 4.30-5.15 p.m.

The link to register to the List Meetings will be shared in due course.

Representatives should register online for the virtual third session here. Representatives are reminded of the naming convention for virtual meetings, namely COUNTRY NAME (in capital letters) followed by Surname (first letter capitalized). Upon completion of the registration process, the Zoom meeting link will be sent to representatives. Representatives may also add the meeting to online calendars. Quick guides on Zoom and its interpretation function are available on IFAD's Member States Interactive Platform.

Governors of IFAD and respective recipients of copies for information

Kindly complete online registration by Friday, 16 October 2020. This will automatically serve as confirmation of attendance. Should you experience technical difficulties in using the Zoom application, please contact Institutional Governance and Member Relations (e-mail gb@ifad.org) for support.

Accept, Distinguished Governor, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Luis Jiménez-McInnis Secretary of IFAD